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RE: Dublin Avenue Bridge Replacement and Regional Street Improvements 
(Dublin Avenue and St. James Street)  

 
The City has begun a preliminary design study to replace the Dublin Avenue Bridge 
over Omand’s Creek, along with improvements to regional streets in the area. 
 
At present, the Dublin Avenue Bridge is in poor condition and needs to be replaced. 
Bridge replacement will be coordinated with improvements to nearby roadways, 
including the reconstruction of Dublin Avenue from St. James Street to Midland Street 
and the rehabilitation of St. James Street from Saskatchewan Avenue to Notre Dame 
Avenue. See map on reverse of this letter. 
 
Access to businesses will be maintained during construction, with road and bridge 
works staged to maintain traffic and minimize disruption to the public as much as 
possible. Pending council approval of the project and budget, a full closure of Dublin 
Avenue at Omand’s Creek is anticipated over the winter of 2019 to 2020 to allow for 
bridge replacement work. Roadwork on Dublin Avenue and St. James Avenue is 
planned to occur in 2020.  
 
At this time, a study is required to develop a preliminary design for the bridge 
replacement and road improvements. The project team is connecting with stakeholders 
to better understand construction impacts.  
 
If you have any questions about the project or would like to share information on how 
your business currently uses these roads, truck/delivery requirements that should be 
considered, or if you would you like to sign-up to receive project updates, contact us at 
dublin@winnipeg.ca or at 204.488.5742.  
 
Please include your name, address, email and phone number. Your contact information 
will only be used to relay project information including details of an upcoming public 
information session in early 2019. 
 
Additional project information can also be found online at winnipeg.ca/dublin. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Cam Ward, Project Manager 
 



 


